

Sugg, Steven <steven.sugg@sheridan.k12.or.us>

Dates

7 messages

Steven Sugg <steven.sugg@sheridan.k12.or.us>

Thu, Apr 7, 2016 at 7:21 PM

To: Tim Hart <tim.hart@sheridan.k12.or.us>, Mitch Chadwick <mitch.chadwick@sheridan.k12.or.us>

Hi,

It is time for us to get going on bargaining. We would like to our first meeting to be the 25th or 27th of April. Do either of those dates work for you.

Steve

Sent from my iPad

Chadwick, Mitch <mitch.chadwick@sheridan.k12.or.us> To: Steven Sugg <steven.sugg@sheridan.k12.or.us>

Fri, Apr 8, 2016 at 7:32 AM

I'll let you know by the end of today. Thanks [Quoted text hidden]

Chadwick, Mitch <mitch.chadwick@sheridan.k12.or.us>

Fri, Apr 8, 2016 at 4:02 PM

To: Steven Sugg <steven.sugg@sheridan.k12.or.us>

25th works for us. 4:30 or 5. Are we exchanging proposals at this meeting? Dinner break?

[Quoted text hidden]

Sugg, Steven <steven.sugg@sheridan.k12.or.us> To: Mitch Chadwick <mitch.chadwick@sheridan.k12.or.us>

Fri, Apr 8, 2016 at 4:30 PM

What are your wishes?

[Quoted text hidden]

Chadwick, Mitch <mitch.chadwick@sheridan.k12.or.us> To: "Sugg, Steven" <steven.sugg@sheridan.k12.or.us>

Mon, Apr 11, 2016 at 10:25 AM

We are meeting today after school. I'll let you know what we have come up with and how far we can get by that time. I'd like to maximize the time we have and work to get things taken care of quickly since it can be tough to make everyone's schedules work.

[Quoted text hidden]

Chadwick, Mitch <mitch.chadwick@sheridan.k12.or.us> To: "Sugg, Steven" <steven.sugg@sheridan.k12.or.us>

Wed, Apr 13, 2016 at 10:41 AM

I think we will want to discuss things like extra duty, insurance, and language for starters. Not sure how late you would like to go. I think last time 7:00 was the magic number. I'd prefer not to go later than that unless we are really clicking. We can provide dinner. Meet at 4:15ish, eat around 5:30ish, stop around 7 or earlier? Not sure

what times are best for whomever is in your group.

Thanks

[Quoted text hidden]

Sugg, Steven <steven.sugg@sheridan.k12.or.us> To: "Chadwick, Mitch" <mitch.chadwick@sheridan.k12.or.us> Wed, Apr 13, 2016 at 4:32 PM

Sounds good.

Steve

[Quoted text hidden]

Steven Sugg

Superintendent

Sheridan School District 48J

steven.sugg@sheridan.k12.or.us

971-261-6959

NOTICE: This communication (including any attachments) may contain privileged or confidential information intended for a specific individual and purpose, and is protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, you should delete this communication or shred the materials and any attachments and are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution of this communication, or the taking of any action based on it, is strictly prohibited.